









## **Lunsford Primary School**

01 May 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we come to the end of another week and I hope that you and the children are well.

We have had Class Dojos up and running now as well as our Home Learning page on our website for the past couple of weeks and I would like your feedback regarding what Home Learning looks like for the children and for you too. This feedback is important to us to make sure we are supporting you and the children as best we can so I urge you to complete it for each of your children, so I can see where it is working and where some changes may need to be taken.

The link to the survey is: <a href="https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FZ835F8">https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FZ835F8</a>

I really appreciate all your support during these challenging times and thank you for making the effort with your child's online learning and completing the above form.

Have a lovely weekend.

Best wishes

Mr Anscombe

Headteacher Mr G Anscombe BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH

Lunsford Primary School, Swallow Road, Larkfield, Aylesford, Kent ME20 6PY Tel: 01732 843352

Website: www.lunsford.kent.sch.uk E-mail: office@lunsford.kent.sch.uk